From: Gavello, Molly-Kate

To: Hahn, Alison (Krager); Margaret Ellenson; Bradley J. Tomer; Rusty Towell
Cc: Robert Taylor (Robert.Taylor@nrc.gov); Willis, Alexus

Subject: Thank you!

Date: Thursday, March 10, 2022 1:39:00 PM

Good Afternoon!

Thank you for your participation in the RIC session this morning! Your time, presentations, and
insights were greatly appreciated. The work you all are doing is invaluable to the development of
non-power and advanced reactors. Thank you again for being flexible with the switch to a virtual
conference, we believe we were able to reach a significant audience today!

Please feel free to reach out for any coordination your organization may need with the NRC. If |
cannot help you, | will connect you with someone who can.

Best,

Molly-Kate Gavello (she/her)

Project Manager | NPUF Licensing Branch
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation | U.S. NRC
Phone: 301-415-0293 | Office: 012-C05
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